May 1, 2005

Mr. Daniel Bryant, Director
Emergency Management

Chilmark, Ma. 

Dear Mr. Bryant,

It is with great pleasure the Martha’s Vineyard Emergency Management Directors Association forwards the completed Shelter Memorandum of Understanding, between the six towns of Martha’s Vineyard, The Tribe of Wampanoag, the County of Dukes, and the American Red Cross, for presentation to the Town of Chilmark. This effort on your part, as the town’s Emergency Management Director, brings great credit upon yourself and the Town of Chilmark and forms the basis of a cohesive effort towards Island-wide Emergency Shelter management and coordination.

Chuck Cotnoir

Martha’s Vineyard Emergency Management Directors Association

